
S A I N T  PAT R I C K ’ S  PA R I S H  C E N S U S

❑ The In-Pew Census will take 

place on Sept 14-15, offering 

guided assistance for completing 

the census.

REMINDER HUBQUESTIONS?

Email: vstpatrick@dor.org

Call: 585-924-7111 for the Parish Office

Visit the website stpatricksvictor.org

Thank you to everyone who has joined the Parish Census! If you have not shared your 

information yet, there is still an opportunity to participate with either the Census 

Booth or the upcoming In-Pew. Follow the instructions below to submit your census 

information using the QR code today.

THANK YOU!

FINAL OPPORTUNITY FOR THE CENSUS BOOTH

Need help completing the census form? Come to the Parish Center after Mass where 

volunteers are ready to assist you in submitting your census form.

1. Open the camera function on your phone

2. Point and focus the yellow box so that it 

frames the QR Code

3. Tap the website displayed at the bottom of 

your screen “qualtrics.com”

COMPLETE THE CENSUS

CENSUS TIP OF THE WEEK:

Complete the census once per household, not per person

Your household's census form is 

designed to include everyone living 

under one roof. Simply list all 

household members in the designated 

section—no need to fill out separate 

forms for each family member.
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